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Ref: CMIN-2-24-23957 

 

 

Robert McDonald 

Clerk of the Legislative Council 

Parliament House 

Spring Street 

East Melbourne VIC 3002 

Council@parliament.vic.gov.au 

 
 
 
Dear Mr McDonald, 
 
PETITION TABLED IN THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
 
Matters regarding the suitability of the Daylesford Speedway track for future events are best 
raised with the Victorian Speedway Council and plans for facility upgrades should be directed 
to Hepburn Shire Council. Other upgrades, such as a solar farm or mobile tower, should be 
brought to the attention of the relevant Ministers. 
  
Victoria has a long and proud motorsport history thanks to our network of venues and 
targeted investments, such as those made through the Community Motorsport Program. 
 
The Allan Labor Government expects all motorsport organisations to operate with integrity 
and provide safe environments for all participants, including drivers and fans.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Hon. Ros Spence MP 
Minister for Community Sport 
 
…./…./….  
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